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In this Week's e -pistle...

* Sunday Services * Easter and Lent 2017 * Spring Dinner Dance *
* Potluck Dinner * Annual Meeting * Safe Church *
* Easter Flowers* Sunday School News * St. John's Little Learners *
* LV Train Station * Scenes from St. John's *
* Upcoming Dates * Contact Information *

Sunday Services

April 16, 2017
Easter Sunday

8:00 a.m.  Festival Holy Eucharist Rite |
10:30 a.m.  Festival Holy Eucharist Rite Il & Holy Baptism
10:30 a.m.  Sunday School - Parish Hall
11:30 a.m.  Easter Egg Hunt in the Memorial Garden

Ministers of Liturgy
Johanna Canonica, Nancy Roenfeldt, Donna George,
Frank Powers, Eucharistic Ministers
Adrian Bogart, Jett Aston, Leigh Engels, Acolytes
Suzi Chase, Harold Bollaci, Wayne Chambless, Lectors
Carlyle Dunaway, Pat Leslie, Chris Wagner, Jeffrey Moore, Ushers
Suzanne Dillenbeck, Greeter
Carol Large, Suzi Chase, Jane Keresey, Altar Guild

Happy & Blessed Easter



https://ui.constantcontact.com/visualeditor/visual_editor_preview.jsp?agent.uid=1127636788957&posCacheBuster=5822#Dates
https://ui.constantcontact.com/visualeditor/visual_editor_preview.jsp?agent.uid=1127636788957&posCacheBuster=5822#Contacts
http://stjlat.org/

The offices will be closed for Easter break April 17th -21st.
LENT 2017 Schedule

HOLY WEEK & EASTER

Wednesday in Holy Week - April 12
7:00 p.m. Tenebrae- A service of
@ Gas. Prayers, Lights & Readings

Maundy Thursday - April 13
7:00 p.m. Eucharist, Foot washing,
Stripping of the Altar
8:00 p.m. Night vigil

Good Friday - April 14
12:00 p.m. Prayer Book Service & Communion from the Reserve
7:00 p.m. Good Friday Service

Easter Sunday - April 16
8:00 a.m. Festival Holy Eucharist
10:30 a.m. Festival Holy Eucharist and Sunday School
11:30 a.m. Easter Egg Hunt in the Memorial Garden

SPRING DINNER DANCE




g |
ST. JOHN'S OF LATTINGTOWN Wy

EPISCOPAL CHURCIE]

March 3, 2017

Dear Friends of St. John's,

We could not be more excited to share with you that St. John’s of Lattingtown is
hosting a Spring Dinner Dance on Saturday, May 13, 2017! We are planning a spectacular
evening at the Davison home located at historic Peacock Point and hope you will join us as a
Vice Chairman or member of the Benefit Committee to help us kick off St. John's next 100
years. As a Vice Chairman or member of the Benefit Committee. you will play an important
role in this event and be listed on the invitation and in the evening’s program.

Under the inspired leadership of our rector, Rev. Mark Fitzhugh, the Church is
experiencing new life and energy with new families arriving almost every week. Your
participation at the Spring Dinner Dance will support the ongoing mission of the Church,
including its youth and music programs, as well as important and ongoing community outreach
programs.

We hope that you will join us at this wonderful celebration and join us in supporting thd
bright future of St. John's!

Please buy tickets online or mail in a check by Monday, March 20% 1If you need
additional information about the event. please call Mary Savin, at (516) 671-3226, ext. 10.

With sincere appreciation,

Qo foe

Allison Aston Kristina Davison Kate Doerge

Ashley Myles Jackie Powers Liz Swenson




St. John’s of Lattingtown
SPRING DINNER DANCE

at

PEACOCK POINT
Saturday, May 13, 2017
I'We would be delighted to be a Vice Chainnan or join the Benefit Committee:

TABLES OF TEN : Recognition as a Vice Chairman on the invitation and in the evening’s program.

$5,000 — Platinum Table (preferential seating in the tent)
$3,000 — Benefactor Table

INDIVIDUAL TICKETS : Purchasing 2 tickets at any level will give you recognition as a Benefit
Committee Member on the invitation and in the evening’s program.

$750 — Patron Ticket
$500 — Angel Ticket
$200 — Gold Ticket

NEW: Buy Tickets ONLINE at www.STJLAT.org/Dinner-Dance
(If possible, please buy your tickets online.)

OR
MAIL or hand-deliver this Form and your Check to:

Mary Savin
St. John’s of Lattingtown
325 Lattingtown Road
Locust Valley, NY 11560

NAME (as vou wish it to be listed on printed material):

ADDRESS:
EMIAL:

To be listed on all printed materials, please return this form by Monday, March 20®. Space is
limited and reservations will be accepted in the order received. Tickets will not be mailed.
Names will be held at the door.

All contributions are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. The non-tax deductible portion
of each table is $1250. and each dinner ticket is $125.

Parish Potluck Dinner
April 8, 2017




Many thanks to Vicki Fox for organizing this wonderful evening of foc
fun and friendship! (shown here with granddaughter, Isla)
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NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING
Sunday, May 7, 2017, 10:30 a.m.

Dear Parishioner:

The Annual Meeting of St. John's of Lattingtown will be held on Sunday, May
7,2017, as part of 10:30 a.nservice. The purpose of the meeting is to review
the budget and the activities of the past year at St. John's, and any other
business that may be raised and acted upon, including any new business.

Vestry elections will also be held. St. John's By Laws séate that to be eligible to
vote: you must be at least eighteen years of age and have been baptized and




have been a regular attendant of worship at St. John's of Lattingtown and have
contributed to its support during the twelve months immediately priortot he
annual election.

The Nominating Committee has recommended the following for re -election as
permitted by the By Laws:

Victoria Fox , Warden, for a two-year term to expire in 2019.
Carlyle Dunaway, Jackie Powers, George Stimola, Vestry, for athree-year
term to expire in 2020.

This year there will be no open Vestry positions to fill.

Sincerely,

The Rev'd Mark L. Fitzhugh, Rector
Michael Powers, Senior Warden
Victoria Fox, Junior Warden

and The Vestry

SAFE CHURCH TRAINING

Saturday, April 29, 2017
9:00 am - 2:30 pm Parish Hall

Coffee, pastries and lunch provided

This workshop will focus on the prevention of
child sexual abuse, sexual harassment and sexual exploitation of
adults and children.

All members of the Vestry, all staff, all Sunday School staff, and any
adults who work with the children of the parish are required by The
Episcopal Diocese of LI to attend this training every five years. All
Ministry chairpersons and Fair volunteers are also encouraged to
participate. If you are unable to attend this sessio n, others are
available at:www.dioceseli.org

Please RSVP to marysavin@stjlat.org or 516.671.3226

The Diocese of Long Island is committed to assuring that our parishes and
institutions are places of safety and well-placed trust, where the Gospel is
preached and channels are open to God's grace. Safe church training takes



http://www.dioceseli.org/

place under the auspices of the Mercer School of Theology. Renewed
guidelines for training are available at the above website in accord with the
renewed diocesan canons on preventing child sexual abuse, sexual harassmen.
and sexual exploitation.

SUNDAY SCHOOL at ST.JOHN'S
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The Children's Apple Ministry raised the $450 needed to
buy the donkey, cart and plow for woman farmer in Africa,
thanks to our awesome and generous parishioners. We
certainly celebrated Palm Sunday in the spirit of Jesus an
his favorite animal who carried him to Bethlehem at the
beginning of his life and then at the end through the gates
of Jerusalem and on to Easter.




The Fredericks, Zarou and Willard kids decorated the apple
bags with Palm trees for the Adopt - an- Apple fundraiser at
church that Miss Courtney then took down to the Glen Cove
Soup Kitc hen. Estelle Moore, head of the North Shore INN
was so happy to know the whole soup kitchen was part of

this marvelous gift that will allow a woman in a remote

village to make a living and feed and educate her children.

The Sunday School Children at 1 0:30 am
Passion Gospel Service




Thank you to our precious shepherds, angels and so Idiers!

CHILDREN'S GUIDE TO HOLY WEEK & EASTER 2017

April 13 th, Maundy Thursday
7:00 pm
Youth are welcome to this beautiful service.
The powerful symbolic gesture of actual
footwashing appeals to children as they feel
Christ's love when He humbly washes the feet
of his friends, the Apostles.
(Infant & toddler childcare available if requested by April 7th)




